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Share the Knowledge: Forward this newsletter and encourage colleagues at your institution
to opt-in to receive future copies. It’s free! They need only email their name, title, name of
college to wwheeler@aacc.nche.edu

ASSOCIATION NEWS & EVENTS

AACC Advocates in Action, June 12-13, 2017, in Washington, DC. Advocate for the
federal community college agenda with fellow colleagues from around the country. It’s not too
late to register.

AACC 97th Annual Convention photos are now available online.

AACC 2017 Outstanding Alumni Award winners were recognized at the AACC Annual
Convention.

AACC John E. Roueche Future Leaders Institute (FLI) is designed for mid-level
community college administrators who want to be leaders in their current positions or are
ready to move into a higher level of leadership. AACC Future Presidents Institute (FPI) is
an intensive program designed for those who are already senior-level community college
administrators and aspire to be presidents. Both FLI and FPI take place June 25–28, 2017
in Washington, DC.

FUNDING OPPORTUNITIES

2017 U.S.–Russia Peer-to-Peer Dialogue Program supports projects centered on Russian–
American peer-to-peer collaboration that enhances interaction and understanding between our
two nations. Deadline: June 1, 2017.

2018 Endeavour Scholarships and Fellowships are awarded by the Australian government
to undertake study, research, or professional development in Australia. Deadline: June 30,
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